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Guilhem Marijon appointed Deputy CEO of 

Caarea 
 

 

Bruno Labuzan is pleased to announce the appointment of 

Guilhem Marijon as Deputy CEO of CAAREA. 

"For over 10 years, Guilhem has played a pivotal role by my 

side in the structuring and deployment of our international 

MGA. From Paris to Beijing, via Mumbai and Madrid, this 

adventure has seen us transform mobility offerings and 

innovate for the benefit of OEMs, insurers, reinsurers, and 

various players in the automotive industry. I look forward to the strategic impact Guilhem will 

have in his expanded role, continuing to shape CAAREA's bright future and growth." 

Bruno Labuzan, CEO, would like to personally thank Guilhem for his loyalty and enthusiasm 

throughout their adventure. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


